## MEETING OF THE PLANNING BOARD

The meeting was presided over by Byron Butterfield Butterfield, Chairman.

Present were Byron Butterfield, Stanley Tenney, Harold Grant, Howard Humphry, Sr and Mildred Dudley.'

Most town officials in small towns seem to think that the "Ajax" would be well worth considering, but feel that it would cost more than \$19,000.00.

The Board feels that we must have a dumpbefore Spring.

Regular hours should be recommended for dumping.

A bull dozer could be purchased for about \$5,000. or we could hire some one one day a week.

It was decided that the Board would meet on Saturday afternoon at 1:00 P. M. April 26 and look at sites which they consider would be suitable for dumping.

Qualters West Street Pleasant Street

Byron took up the matter of dry hydrants and the suggestions sent us by Robert Caughey.

A copy of this is to be sent to Fire Commissioner - Wayno Olson.

Meeting adjourned - 9: 10 P. M.

Meedred Keedley Secretary